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Maintaining Profitable Farming Systems  
with Retained Stubble

FarmLink wrapped up its long term Stubble Project which was conducted as a 
part of the GRDC National Stubble Initiative.
As a result of extensive research conducted throughout the five years of the 
project, a number of publications were produced, ranging from guidelines and 
case studies to technical papers. These have now been compiled and published 
in a final documents titled 'Seasons in Stubble', and as the name suggests,  
follows the four seasons - Harvest, Fallow, Sowing and Growth - of a typical 
cropping enterprise.
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FarmLink's Seasons in Stubble publication can 
be accessed via our past projects section on our 
website at  
http://www.farmlink.com.au/past-projects

Seasons in Stubble has been produced as a digital 
publication, but if you prefer a printed copy simply 
email farmlink@farmlink.com.au or call the office 
on (02) 6980 1333 to request one.
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